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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 
We would like to wish all our 

families a very happy New 

Year, and thank you all for your 

generosity over Christmas. 

The next major event in Year 4 

is our Anglo-Saxon day on 

Monday 28th January (see 

details of topic task below). 

Next Friday (18th) we are 

holding an LGBT awareness 

rainbow dress up day where 

the children can come dressed 

up in rainbow colours (a letter 

was sent home earlier this 

week and is available on our 

website). 

Swimming continues as normal 

every Friday. 

 
Please remember that all children are required 
to read daily and add to their reading records 

Spellings for this week : Spellings beginning with gu 

(only 8 this week) 

guide   guitar 

guard   guidebook 

guest   guardian 

guarantee  guess 

Next week we will be working on ways of 

presenting stories to different audiences using 

our class book, Beowulf, as a prompt. 

In maths we will be working on factors and 

multiplication/division problems. 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task 
Our first fortnightly task of 2019 relates to our new topic on the Anglo-Saxons. On Monday 28th January 

we will be holding an Anglo-Saxon day during which we will be welcoming an Anglo-Saxon visitor. We 

would like the children to make a period costume if possible, so that they can wear this on the day. We will 

discuss ideas with the children next week. The deadline for this one is therefore Monday 28th January.    

English & Maths 

¿Tienes un animal (en 

casa)? 

Do you have a pet? 

Sí, tengo (un gato) Yes, I have (a cat) 

No tengo un perro (perros) I don’t have a dog (dogs) 

Un pez (peces) A fish (fish) 


